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The Nagaland Super League proudly concludes its inaugural season with deep appreciation to all who
contributed to its successful launch and execution.

As the first professional football league in the state, this season marks a significant milestone in Nagaland’s
sporting landscape. We extend our sincere gratitude to the participating clubs, players, and coaches for their
discipline, dedication, and outstanding performances throughout the campaign. Their efforts have set a strong
foundation for the league’s future.

We thank the match officials, coordinators, and technical teams whose professionalism and commitment ensured
the smooth conduct of the tournament at every stage.

We are especially grateful to the Government of Nagaland and the Hon’ble Chief Minister, Shri Neiphiu Rio, for
their continued support and encouragement of sports development in the state. Our appreciation also goes to the
Department of Youth Resources and Sports, the Nagaland Olympic Association, and the Nagaland Football
Association for their invaluable contributions to the league’s successful execution.

We acknowledge the All India Football Federation (AIFF) and its President, Shri Kalyan Chaubey, for their
guidance and recognition of this important initiative for football in the region.

Our sincere thanks to the Chümoukedima and Kohima Village Councils and the local communities for their
cooperation and support in facilitating league activities and hosting matches.

We also extend our appreciation to our corporate partners and official broadcasters for their strategic
collaboration in bringing the league experience to a wider audience.

To the media and press, we are thankful for your continued coverage and engagement. In particular, we
recognize Nagaland Post and NE Live for their consistent and impactful support as media partners.

Lastly, to the fans—your passion and enthusiasm have been at the heart of this league. Whether in the stands or
online, your support has been instrumental in making this season memorable.

The success of this inaugural season reflects the growing potential of football in Nagaland. We remain committed
to nurturing this platform and look forward to building on this momentum in the seasons ahead.
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